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Courses are open to all for a serious immersion in biblical, theological, and humanistic topics

At the beginning of October resumed the courses of the Bose Studium, intended primarily for the novices and other 
members of our community, but open also to priests and seminarians, monks and nuns, religious men and women of 
other communities and other people for a serious immersion in biblical, theological, and humanistic topics that frequently 
are not included in the courses of study of universities and seminaries. To facilitate the participation of those interested, 
already in the last number of the Letter to Friends we indicated the courses that seemed to us to be meaningful for a 
wider public. We believe that these courses are extremely valuable for our life, but we are also aware that organizing 
them year after year becomes more and more difficult, also because of the reduced number of novices. We take the 
occasion, hence, to express our sincere gratitude to those who with their readiness and competence allow us in spite of 
everything to continue to preserve this space of study and reflection.

For reservation, please contact: hospitality
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